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Public comments

May 3, 2018 

Dear Jo-Anne Rudy: 

Mr. Dick and Mrs . Dorothy Mcilroy 
710-1305 Ontario St 

Burlington ON L7S l YI 

As you can see by our address, we live on Ontario St. 
directly across from the vacant lot at the corner of 
Ontario and Brock St. We are on the 7th floor at the 
southeRd of the building so we look directly at the lot. 

I feel the building is far to large for the size of the 
lot so that only one entrance/exit is shown in the plan. 
For safety reasons there should also be an entrance 
on Brock St. During accidents on the Skyway or the QE 
Ontatio is tied up right to Brant St. I wrote of other 
cancers in my two letters to Lola Emberson back on 
September27, 2017. She very kindly sent me a letter 
thanking for my input (File:490- Brock Ave. & 1298 Ontario St) 

Since •.-we •are in ©ur '·90"s 1we :do not do computer (I never did) 
so I would greatly appreciate receiving by mail a copy of 
the Proposed Official Plan Amendment. Many thanks . 

Sincerely Dorothy Mcilroy 


